
  
 
 
BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 4 November 2016                         Duty Head – B Munro 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
 
S1-6 Fair for All:  Fair for All’ continues today at break time in the Atrium.  Did you hear the music yesterday 

and wonder what it is all about?  Come and see with your friends and don’t forget – last chance to join in 
the Freebie stall.   6 winners will be announced in Tuesday’s bulletin!!  Good luck all        C Hopley 

 
S1-6 Ignite Sessions and Presentations Workshop:   As part of the Ignite program we are offering a series 

of professional workshops to help you improve your presentation skills.  If you are interested in finding 
out more about doing an Ignite talk or just want to have the chance to find out techniques to improve 
your presentation and storytelling skills then come along to an information meeting in Room 1.06 at 
break on Monday 7th November or see Mrs Dighton in Room 1.06 to register your interest if you cannot 
attend.                                                                                                                                       L Dighton 

 
S1-6 Complaints:  We have had recent complaints about behaviour of S3 boys in the queue at Tesco at 

lunchtimes.  The CCTV coverage is very clear and you are easily identified.  If you have been barred 
from the shop you must stay away. Any further issues will be 
escalated.                                                                                                                               J Presly  

  
S1-2 Activity Week – Benmore:  All pupils going on this trip should now have received their first letter.  The 

first payment instalment is due to be paid to Mr Kastelein on either Thursday 3rd or Friday 4th of this 
week.  Payments should be brought to room 3.09 between 12.50 to 1.30 on either of these days.  If you 
have any questions please speak to Mr Kastelein as soon as possible.  If you have not signed up for the 
Benmore trip and would now like to go, please come and speak to Mr Kastelein in room 3.09 for more 
information.               F Kastelein 

 
S2 Ski Trip:  All attending pupils, please meet in room 2.13 on Tuesday at 13:00.                     S Campbell 
  
 
S5 Activity: Film Making:  All those who took consent forms to allow filming outside of school must return 

them to me by next Wednesday. They can be handed in to 0.01 any time before then.      I.T. Barbour 
 
S5-6 New York/Washington 2017:  An additional place is now available for the New York and Washington 

trip taking place 23rd-29th June 2017. Open to all pupils in S5/6. The trip is a great opportunity for those 
interested in History and politics and includes sightseeing in New York & Washington, a stop off in 
Philadelphia, tours round key historical districts and locations and a chance to see a Broadway show. If 
you are interested in going please see Miss Robb or Mr Campbell by the end of the week as this place 
will go fast.                 A Robb 

 
 
 
 
 


